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RENEW ONLINE 
!! PAY BY OCTOBER 31st !! 

 

 
 

 RENEW online with a credit card at www.deltaclippedwings.org  

 Click on “RENEW MEMBERSHIP” in the QUICK LINKS section 

 Enter your email address as your USERNAME 

 You are not provided a password the first time you log in, so click on “FORGOT YOUR PASSWORD” below 

the grey LOGIN box to create your personal password 

 Before you can proceed into the site, you will be instructed to change your profile phone numbers to a 

(xxx) xxx-xxxx format  Note: there is a space after the end parenthesis of the area code (xxx) 

 If necessary, you may also make other changes to your profile, e.g., home address, email address, etc. 

 Once logged in, you can enjoy the entire site 

 You will receive an email confirmation showing your dues payment and your new membership expiration date 

 Print this email from your browser for your records 

MEMBERSHIP FORM: You can print/mail the form attached to this newsletter or print one from our website.   

CARRYOVER DUES: If you joined/renewed after May 1, 2015, your dues have been applied to the 2015-16 
membership year and your dues expiration date has been change accordingly in your profile. 

EMPLOYEE NUMBER: For NEW member online applications, we require an employee number so Delta HR can verify 

IFS employment.  This is to protect our member information since the public has access to part of our website.  NEW 
members will be “activated” once we hear back from HR. 

DIRECTORY PRINTING/DISTRIBUTION: The “Red Book” directory goes to print before Thanksgiving and the 

number ordered is based on the number of renewals received by October 31st. To reduce mailing costs, the directory 
will be available at the December AND January luncheons or mailed after the January Luncheon. 

E-NEWSLETTER: HELP us reduce mailing costs by choosing to receive your BRIEFING SHEET via email.  The emailed 

version is very colorful and can now also be viewed from a “Newsletter” drop-down box on the website after you log 
into the Member Login section.  We have archived the 2014-15 issues for you, too. 

INFORMATION CHANGES: You can now make your own profile corrections online!  You can also contact Suzi 

Modisett (tsmodi@bellsouth.net) or Sue Zino (sszino45@gmail.com) with any changes.   

http://www.deltaclippedwings.org/
mailto:tsmodi@bellsouth.net
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We had a great beginning to our 2015-2016 Delta Clipped Wings events at Villa Christina on September 21st.  The 

facility always does a great job of welcoming us and helping us begin our year with great food and great service! 

We have opened a review of the charities we support which is something we do every few years.  If you would like to 

nominate a charity for us to consider, please submit information about the organization to us prior to the next Board 

Meeting on October 7th.  You can email the information to either one of us (contact info below) or give us a phone call. 

Kathy Larkin and Kathryn Wilson are devoting their service to our Board as the CURE Childhood Cancer 

representatives for Delta Clipped Wing and will no longer be the Delta Angel representatives.  We are asking for 

volunteers who would like to get more involved by taking on this project.  Please contact us with your interest.  We will 

give you information as to what the responsibilities of the position are at that time.  We would love to have the new 

Angels in place by the October 7th board meeting. 

Get ready for our next luncheon on October 20th!  It is Bingo Day with all proceeds from the event donated to Ladies 

Day Fund!  Also, mark March 18th, 2016 on your calendars for our Annual Fundraiser and Silent Auction! 

Retta Christoforatos 
Co-President 

Donna Wilson 
Co-President 

rettac@bellsouth.net, (770) 597.3054 wilson6832@bellsouth.net, (770) 957.6832 
 

SPECIAL EVENT PLANNING RoyAnne Donnelly ~ flygirlroy@yahoo.com, (770) 855.5476 

   
October BINGO Luncheon 

Benefiting Ladies Day Fund 

 

 

Tuesday, October 20 || 10:30-3:00 

3430 Highway 9 N, Alpharetta 

(770) 475.2300 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER this event is ALL ABOUT Ladies Day Fund with 100% of the money raised  

from the sale of the BINGO cards going to this most worthy cause.  

NOTE: LDF assists both active and retired Delta flight attendants  

who are in need due to a catastrophic illness or life event.   

We have put together great prize baskets for our winners!!! 
 

BINGO will begin after lunch.   

MENU  
“Top Your Own” Salad Bar with Two Dressings … Ranch and Red Wine Vinaigrette 

Toppings include: Tomato, Cucumber, Black Olives, Sliced Carrots, Red Onions, and Dried Cranberries 

Cold Pasta Salad plus Honey Apple Chicken Salad served with Croissants 

Fresh Fruit  

** Given the menu, there isn’t the option of ordering a vegetarian meal this month as the Open Salad Bar should be 
able to accommodate individual special meal needs ** 

Cost: $30 per person (includes taxes and gratuities) 

Bar available – Note: Only credit cards accepted 

Payment ~ Two Methods 

1) Register and pay ONLINE at www.deltaclippedwings.org.  After logging in, go to the EVENTS SECTION in the bottom 

right corner and click on “10/20/15 ~ REGISTER FOR BINGO AT ALPHARETTA ATHLETIC CLUB” to bring up the registration 

form.  Your information will automatically populate the form.  You can enter and pay for up to 5 guests with this online 

mailto:wilson6832@bellsouth.net
mailto:flygirlroy@yahoo.com
http://www.deltaclippedwings.org/
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form!  Submit the form and continue through the payment process.  You will receive an email confirmation showing 

your credit card amount and the names for you and your guests … VERY EASY and MODERN!!! 

2) Pay by CHECK. Make checks payable to DELTA CLIPPED WINGS (your check is your reservation).  DO NOT 

SEND cash or a bank transfer.  Please be sure your name, address and phone number is on the check and the name of 

anyone you may be paying for. 

Payment Deadline: Payment must be received by Tuesday, October 6th, so the final count can be given to the 

facility.  DCW is responsible for paying for that number of guests whether they attend or not and while we want to 

remain flexible and sensitive to personal circumstances, please understand we are not always able to make refunds 

once the count is finalized.  Your check will be your reservation, so mail it early!! 

This month ONLY:  

Mail your check to Sandy Chinn, 3906 Ardsley Dr., Marietta, GA 30062 

If you have any questions about your reservation please contact Sandy 

(404) 316.4893, (770) 578.4905, s30wing@gmail.com 

Check-In/Arrival – Check in begins at 10:30.  Please make every effort to arrive before 11:00 as the final 

number of attendees will be given to the kitchen at that time.   

Advanced Seating:  If you would like to sit with friends, “advanced seating sign-up sheets” will be available at the 

Check-in table.  This process not only helps friends find where their party is sitting, it also helps other members find 

available seating at a quick glance.  Please be aware, if you put someone’s name on your list and they no-show, it is your 

responsibility to remove their name from your table list.  Note: Name cards may be placed on your table; however, 

NO “RESERVED’ SIGNS please as members walking through looking for an open seat may think the whole table is 
taken.  

Parking: Self-Parking Only  

Dress Code: This is our “Annual” Halloween-Themed Bingo Luncheon so don your BEST Halloween attire and join the 
fun!  Prizes given for Top 3 Costumes.   
 

 

DIRECTIONS TO ALPHARETTA ATHLETIC CLUB  

EAST COURSE, IF YOU ARE TRAVELING… 

From GA-400 North (South of Windward Parkway): Take Exit #11 (Windward Parkway).  Turn LEFT onto Windward 

Parkway.  Continue to Highway 9 (also known as Alpharetta Highway/Main Street), turn RIGHT.  Follow Highway 

9/Alpharetta Highway approximately 3.5 miles.  Alpharetta Athletic Club East is on the LEFT. 

From GA-400 South (North of Windward Parkway): Take Exit #11 (Windward Parkway).  Turn RIGHT onto 

Windward Parkway and follow the remaining directions listed above. 

  

 

Event information may also be found on our web site  

www.deltaclippedwings.org 
 

 

 

2015  

 November 13 (Friday) ~ Hilton Atlanta Marietta Hotel & Conference Center | ANNUAL BAZAAR 

 December 15 (Tuesday) ~ Country Club of the South | HOLIDAY LUNCHEON 

2016 

 January 26 (Tuesday) ~ 103 West  

 March, 18 (Friday) ~ Atlanta Airport Marriott 

International | ANNUAL FUNDRAISER  

 April 13 (Wednesday) ~ Atlanta Country Club 

 May 11 (Wednesday) ~ The 57th Fighter Group Restaurant  

 June ~ TBA 

 

http://www.deltaclippedwings.org/
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RESERVATIONS CHAIR Alva Blake ~ alvab@att.net, (770) 436.4789 

Our new DCW web site if up and running!  Thanks to all of you who have given it a try with our first luncheon 

reservation of the year.  As with any new technology we are learning of some new twists with our processes and want 
to share our discoveries with you. 

 All checks sent to our PO Box via U.S. Mail will need to be entered on the web site by the Reservations Chair 

which will create a transaction under your name.  A reservation confirmation email will then be generated and sent 
to your personal email account. 

 The online reservation form will be available until 11:59pm (EST) of the due date.  Should you try to make an 

online reservation after that time you will receive a pop-up message directing you to call/email the Reservation 
Chair to secure your reservation (contact info above). 

 If you are mailing your check to the DCW PO Box, please ensure you allow enough time for the check to be 

received by the due date.  If you mail your check late, please call or email the Reservation Chair to let her know 

your check is on the way.  This will help secure your reservation and ensure you will not be placed on the stand-by 

list. 

We encourage all to use our new web site.  We are hoping it makes life easier for our volunteers. 

Alva 
 

 

    CHAIR ~ Carol Ellington | caepru@bellsouth.net, (678) 293.5912    
 

Please continue to send Carol Ellington and Sue Zino (sszino45@gmail.com) any information regarding life events, e.g., 

births, marriages, illnesses, retirements, happy news, etc., so we may share it with our members.   
 

 

 

        
  

 

 

 

 Penny Williams Jordan’s mother, Dorothy Cooke Williams (Cookie), passed away on August 

30th after a brief illness.  Penny’s mom was a “stewardess” for C&S airlines from 1946-1951 
(C&S merged with Delta in 1951). 

Address: 358 Pinehurst Way, Canton, GA 30114 ~ pennyjordan358@comcast.net | FA class 

04/30/73 

 

 

 
 

 Jean Mattox Lewis’ brother, Richard, passed away on August 22nd after a long illness 

Address: 2878 Carnes Rd., Jonesboro, GA 30236 | jlewis2878@gmail.com | FA class 09/20/1965 

 

 
 

 Brenda McCullar Savage’s husband, Bob, passed away on September 17th of heart failure.  For 

those wishing to do so, donations may be made in his memory to The Wounded Warriors.). 

Address: 202 Greensway, Peachtree City, GA 30269 ~ savage5153@bellsouth.net | FA class 

04/27/1964  

 

mailto:alvab@att.net
mailto:caepru@bellsouth.net
mailto:sszino45@gmail.com
mailto:pennyjordan358@comcast.net
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Margaret Pullen Collins has made a donation In Loving Memory of Suzie Gunn (November 8, 2010), Iris Major Laster 
(August 18, 2015) and Grace Joy Netland (August 11, 2011). 

 

 

 Most of you probably recall that Angele Baba’s son, Greg, was in a serious, head-on car accident this past March.  

Angele recently sent us the following: I’d like to thank those who contributed to Greg’s medical fund and give 

everyone an update on his condition.   

After 5 months of hard work, pain and struggle, Greg is finally pretty much back to normal.  In fact, we just got back 

from Switzerland where we attended his wedding which had to be postponed due to the accident.  It was beautiful.  

He is still in physical therapy and had to have additional surgery, but is almost back to where he was before the 

accident.  The important thing is Greg is alive, getting better every day and he and his new bride are very happy.  So 

thank you so much for all of your well wishes and your generous contributions to his medical fund which meant a great 

deal to us.  I hope everyone had a nice and healthy summer.  Looking forward to seeing all of you this fall and winter.  

Best regards, Angele  

Address: 969 Columbia Dr., Decatur, GA 30030 | angeleb1@att.net | FA class 07/01/64 
 

 

                        
 

  
www.curechildhoodcancer.org 

DCW LIAISONS to CURE CHILDHOOD CANCER  

Kathy Larkin ~ kslarkin@att.net, (770) 333.8688  

Kathryn Wilson ~ kew49@comcast.net, (404) 502.3304 

 

To start CHILDHOOD CANCER AWARENESS MONTH this year we were very pleased to serve lunch to the children and their 
families at both children’s hospitals.   

 
L > R: Karen, Elaine 

Sad to say all beds were filled.   

As always the children and families were so upbeat and thankful.  Alva Blake once again 

came with Kathryn and me to Egleston Children’s Hospital at Emory.  At the same time 

our wonderful ladies, Karen Turner and Elaine Keeton, served lunch at Scottish Rite 

Hospital.  These ladies have served at all but one of our lunches at Scottish Rite.  And 

even though Karen’s son was getting married, both were willing to help.  A very special 
thank you to these two ladies and all the ladies that have helped us these past two years.  

We are planning another “big year” for CURE and we know all of you will be there for 
these families once again! 

Thank you again,  

Kathy and Kathryn  
 

 

 

   

FOUNDER AND PRESIDENT of LDF  

Carole Lovelace, kismetxa@aol.com, (504) 529.4402 
www.ladiesdayfund.com 

Planning our 2015 New Orleans Ladies Day Fundraiser presented us with the challenge of “how do we compete with our 

2013 event” that was a wonderful celebration on the dock at Landry’s Seafood House with the yacht Last Hurrah 

alongside?  After putting together boat party fundraisers for many years reports came back that 2013’s event was 

the best ever!   

So for 2015 we decided the event should take place at the beautiful historic Beauregard-Keyes House.  The Le 

Richelieu Hotel was chosen because it was conveniently located only steps away on the next block.   

mailto:angeleb1@att.net
http://www.curechildhoodcancer.org/
mailto:kslarkin@att.net
mailto:kew49@comcast.net
http://www.ladiesdayfund.com/
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My French Quarter neighbors, the proprietors of Jacques-Imo’s Cafe, were consulted and given the job of putting 

together an offering of “real Nawlin’ food.”  Their specialty appetizer Shrimp and Alligator Sausage Cheesecake (i.e., 

quiche) was chosen as well as Grandma’s Meatballs and other delightful items.  An open bar was setup in the rear of 

the house with a mini bar on the front veranda where party guests, upon their arrival, would be offered “A Ladies Day 

Specialty Cocktail” or a bottle of water.   

Dwane Evans and Arnold Scott entertained us again this year!!  And after working hard at getting some great 

destination hotels for raffle prizes and Delta Air Lines fabulous donation of round-trip first class tickets I felt 

ticket sales would be wonderful!   

All the planning and work was worth it!!!  Once again we heard people say, “This is the best ever Ladies Day!”  Thank 

you so much to all who participated … those who were able to attend, those who mailed in forms to purchase raffle 

tickets and those who sent donations.  Also a very special thank you to Delta Clipped Wings who presented me a huge 

check from their March 2015 fundraiser proceeds.    

For the list of raffle prize winners go to www.ladiesdayfund.com and click on GET INVOLVED; scroll down to find the 

winners’ list.  To view photos from this event, as well as previous years, click on the FIND US ON FACEBOOK box at the 

bottom of the HISTORY page ... Enjoy!  
Warmest regards, Carole 

 

Check presentation L > R: Donna Wilson, Sandy Chinn, Carole Lovelace, Retta Christoforatos, Kathy Roper, Gloria Walker 
 

 

 

 
www.noahs-ark.org 

DCW LIAISON TO NOAH’S ARK ~ LaVonne Lindquist | lavonlin@bellsouth.net, (770) 471.0982 

Noah’s Ark is a non-profit Animal Sanctuary dedicated to bringing children and animals 

together with the purpose of providing unconditional love, unconditional service and a 

future full of hope.  In addition, Noah’s Ark is working to help children find a Forever 

Home through adoptions. 
 

  

 

http://www.ladiesdayfund.com/
http://www.noahs-ark.org/
mailto:lavonlin@bellsouth.net
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October is National Breast Cancer Awareness Month 

An annual campaign to increase awareness of this disease is underway.  While most people are aware of breast cancer, 

many forget to take the steps to have a plan to detect the disease in its early stages and encourage others to do the 
same.  We have made a lot of progress, but still have a long way to go. 

 

 

SPECIAL EVENT PLANNING RoyAnne Donnelly ~ flygirlroy@yahoo.com, (770) 855.5476 
 

 

 

500 Powder Springs St., Marietta 30064 | (770) 427.2500 

We are so excited about our upcoming Holiday Bazaar and wanted to give those of you who are interested in being a 

vendor some important information as the deadline for registering is October 23rd.  Space could be a challenge as this 

is a new venue for us, so the sooner you register, the better chance you have not to be turned down due to us being at 
full capacity. 

You will find a vendor registration form at the end of this newsletter; it includes additional information that is not in 

this article, so please be sure to read through it before you contact me as it might answer any questions you have.  

You may send your registration form to me by fax (770.569.9887), email (flygirlroy@yahoo.com) or snail mail (1950 

Buford Dam Rd, Unit 503, Cumming, GA 30041).  I will also have forms at the October 20th luncheon so you may drop 
off your form to me at that time as well. 

The Conference Center needs our final vendor count by October 23rd due to the number of tables we need, including 

the fact there are other events at the same time at the Center.  All that to say, it is imperative we make sure the 
space is blocked out for our needs.   

We will be in a large ballroom with a separate lobby reserved just for us.  Half of the ballroom will be the bazaar and 

the other half will be the dining area.  There is also room in the entry lobby that will feature some of our vendors as 
well (e.g., charity groups and/or food vendors).   

Please note, the Conference Center has a separate entrance on the right side of the driveway as you approach the 

Hotel front entrance.  That will be your entrance to unload your items and proceed to the ballroom.  The entry is 

covered and there will be rolling carts to help transport your items inside.  Once inside you will be met by either me or 

a volunteer who will check you in, receive any payment due for your table(s) and take your $50 donation for our 2016 
March Fundraiser / Silent Auction.   

TABLES: You will notice on the registration form I need to know what size table(s) you need, i.e., 6’ or 8’.  While the 

Conference Center has both sizes, they have to know how many of each are needed so your help in letting me know is 

imperative.  Note: You ARE allowed to bring your own table(s); however, I need to know the exact size of the table.  
Please note, even if you bring your own table the fee for the tables still stands as you are “renting space.” 

Note: If you use one of the Conference Center’s tables they do not come with tablecloths; however, they are very 
attractive and not your standard ugly tables.  

** GET YOUR REGISTRATION IN NOW TO BE THE FIRST TO LOCK IN YOUR PLACE! ** 

** AT THE BOTTOM OF THE REGISTRATION FORM YOU MAY PUT THE NAME OF A VENDOR/EXHIBITOR YOU 
WOULD LIKE TO BE PLACED NEXT TO; I WILL DO MY VERY BEST TO ACCOMMODATE YOU ** 

If you have any questions please feel free to email me … contact info above. 

RoyAnne 

mailto:flygirlroy@yahoo.com
mailto:flygirlroy@yahoo.com
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EVP PUBLIC RELATIONS & DIPLOMACY  

LaVonne Lindquist | lavonlin@bellsouth.net, (770) 471.0982 

I can’t believe we are already enjoying Fall weather which means it’s time for me to get to work soliciting for our 

March 18, 2016 Annual Fundraiser at the Atlanta Airport Marriott International Hotel.   

In past years I’ve procured distant destinations for all attendees to bid on, such as SFO, SEA, Wyoming and Montana; 

however, these trips weren’t as popular as I had hoped they would be.  And, since soliciting these distant places is 

labor intensive for me, I need your input so I can direct my efforts elsewhere.  Please email your suggestions and 

ideas to me or call … contact info above.   

DCW also needs your help soliciting items for the fundraiser.  So when you’re at your favorite restaurant, business or 

get-away place ask for a donation as they are more likely to donate if you are a customer … this practice has always 

worked well for me.  And aside from it being good advertising for them and supporting our four great charities, their 

donation is tax deductible.   

You can find donation forms on our website … www.deltaclippedwings.org.  Note: If you get donations that have time / 

date restrictions attached to them, please ensure the expiration date is at least three months after the Fundraiser.  

For those of you who have a vacation condo or know someone who does, please consider donating a night or weekend.   

Thanks for your help and support.  If you have questions, please contact me. 

LaVonne 
 

 
 

 

Webmaster: Suzi Modisett ~ tsmodi@bellsouth.net ~ (404) 355.6559 
Co-webmaster: Sue Zino ~ sszino45@gmail.com ~ (678) 457.3211 

   

Webmaster: Suzi Modisett ~ tsmodi@bellsouth.net ~ (404) 355.6559 

Co-webmaster: Sue Zino ~ sszino45@gmail.com ~ (678) 457.3211 

Since our launch on August 1, we have had oodles of compliments on how easy it is to renew dues and register 

for events online.  If you haven’t tried it, you’re missing a great NEW and exciting “Above and Beyond” 

adventure at www.deltaclippedwings.org. 

The website is a “responsive” format and will adjust accordingly on your phone or tablet.  However, some features will 
be disabled when viewed on smaller devices.  Experiment and see what works for you! 

! ! ADD dcw@memberclicks-mail.net to your “safe sender” list ! ! 

Emails from Sue Zino will now show that address in the “FROM” field instead of her personal address. 

IMPORTANT NOTE: Do not use the dcw@memberclicks-mail.net email address to send life event news (e.g., 

illness, births, passings, etc.).  Please continue to send those emails to Carol Ellington (caepru@bellsouth.net) 

and Sue Zino (sszino45@gmail.com). 

 Username: Your username is your email address 

 Password: You are not provided a password the first time you log in, so click on “FORGOT YOUR 

PASSWORD” (below the gray login box) to create your personal password 

 Phone numbers: You will have to change the format of your phone number/s to (xxx) xxx-xxxx to 

complete your login process the first time.  Note: There is a space after (xxx).   

Once logged in, enjoy the following online “Members Only” features: 

 View and change your personal profile 

mailto:lavonlin@bellsouth.net
mailto:dcw@memberclicks-mail.net
mailto:caepru@bellsouth.net
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 Add a photo of yourself to your profile (find your favorite image in your picture gallery on your computer, crop 

it to a “head shot,” save it to your computer, go to your profile online and follow directions to add/upload your 

photo) 

 View the online member directory (The “Red Book” directory will still be printed.) 

 Access Event Registration Forms 

 Read event details and other “Members Only” articles and archived/current newsletters 

 THE BRIEFING SHEET will still be sent out via email as a colorful PDF file (or b/w via USPS each month). 

AUTOMATED DUES RENEWAL NOTICES 

 Our database is now managed through MemberClicks, an Atlanta data management company for small-staff 
organizations.  As a courtesy, this NEW system will send out a 60-day, 30-day and 7-day renewal reminder. 

 October 31 is the dues expiration date. Renew by October 31 to be listed in the “Red Book” directory. 

 RENEW up to four years in advance. 

 For those who have paid ahead or after May 1 of this year, your expiration year will be “pushed forward” to 

the appropriate year.  You will continue to receive all correspondence from DCW as we proceed with our 2015-
16 dues renewal process. 

 If you prefer, PRINT/MAIL a form (attached to the September and October newsletter ONLY or found on 
our website): Delta Clipped Wings, PO Box 19773, Atlanta, GA 30325-9773. 

ONLINE FORMS 

For all online forms you will receive an email confirmation for your records.  Only credit card payments are 

accepted online.  NOTE: DEBIT/CREDIT cards are processed as a credit card. 

 NEW Membership Form: Public access ~ for our member’s security, online applications will be verified by 

Delta HR before we activate a NEW member.   

 RENEWAL Membership Form: Member Only access. 

 EVENT Registration Form: Member Only access ~ you can register/pay for yourself and up to 5 guests ~ you 

will have to make meal choices to complete the process ~ you can register for the next event the day after the 

current month’s event. 

AFTER you log in, there are two ways to access the registration form: 

1) Click on “Event Registration” in the Quick Links section 

2) Click on “Register for” link in the Event Section where the monthly events are listed. 

 CHARITY Donation Form: Public and Member access ~ choose to donate to DCW or one of our charities ~ 

donate to In Memory of/In Honor of ~ donations on this form can be made throughout the year ~ funds 

distribution, however, will be AFTER our current membership year fundraiser. 

 FUNDRAISER Item Donation Form: Member Only access ~ use this online form to list your item donations for 

the fundraiser ~ IT’S NEVER TOO SOON to start soliciting donor restaurants, etc. ~ you can use this form 

now ~ drop-off locations will be given closer to the event date. 
 

 

 
CHAIR ~ Ann Beaman D’Agostino | AnnBDag@comcast.net 

 

Since I had such a long column last month, I promised to keep it short this month.  So enjoy the LAWS OF… that 
someone sent me.  I have also added my personal comments in parentheses.     

LAW OF MECHANICAL REPAIR: After your hands become coated with grease, your nose will itch and you will have to go to 

the bathroom.  (This also applies to cooking.) 

LAW OF GRAVITY: Any tool, nut or small object, when dropped, will roll to the furthest and most inaccessible corner.  
(This also applies to sewing and all sorts of other crafts) 

LAW OF PROBABILITY: The probability of being watched is directly proportional to the stupidity of your act.  (Such as 

when you trip and fall by getting caught up in your own pants leg.)  

mailto:AnnBDag@comcast.net
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LAW OF THE SUPERMARKET: As soon as you get in the shortest line, the cashier will have to call for help.  (Or closes the 

lane or the person in front of you has to fumble through an enormous purse to find money, card or checkbook.) 

LAW OF VARIATION: If you change lines (or traffic lanes), the one you were in will move faster than the line you moved 

to. 

LAW OF CLOSE ENCOUNTERS: The probability of seeing someone you know increases dramatically when you’re with 

someone you don’t want to be seen with (or have on no make-up or you’re wearing your “work in the yard clothes”).  

LAW OF RESULT: When you try to prove to someone that a machine won’t work, it will.  (Or “ground checks okay”: or 

that pinging sound in your car doesn’t ping anymore when you take it in to the dealer for repair.) 

LAW OF PHYSICAL APPEARANCE: If the clothes fit, they’re ugly.  (This most often applies around bathing suit season.) 

LAW OF COMMERCIAL MARKETING STRATEGY: If you find a product you like, the manufacturer will quit making it.  (This 

particularly applies to comfortable shoes.) 

LAW OF DOCTORS’: If you don’t feel well, make an appointment to go to the doctor, by the time you get there you’ll feel 

better.  Don’t make an appointment and you’ll stay sick.  

LAW OF THE ALIBI: If you tell the boss you were late for work because you had a flat tire, the very next morning you 

will have a flat tire. 

I hope these LAWS brought you a smile. 

Till next time ... Ann 
 

 

 
VICE PRESIDENT COMMUNICATIONS ~ Sue Zino 

sszino45@gmail.com, (678) 457.3211 
 

 

 

 

Please do not be offended when I don’t respond when you send me an “invite” to be friends 

on Facebook or “connect” with you on LinkedIn, etc. as I no longer join any “groups.”  And 

while I’m on Facebook, it is only so I can checkout family photos or to look for a photo of a 

member that I don’t already have on file.   

Please know, not accepting your invitation is simply a matter of time management, nothing 

personal … I trust you understand. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
VICE PRESIDENT MEMBERSHIP RECORDS ~ Suzi Modisett 

tsmodi@bellsouth.net, (404) 355.6559 

Please send name, address, phone or email changes to me and Sue Zino (sszino45@gmail.com). 

H    
    

 

[A] Pam McClain Clarke (John) ~ BD 06/09, FA class 5/6/1968 

6520 Garlinghouse Ln., Dallas, TX 75252 ~ H: (214) 334.8304, clarkedallas@msn.com 

[A] Jessica Deines ~ FA class 5/11/2015 

1650 Curlew Rd., Dunedin, FL 34698 ~ jessica.deines@delta.com 

[R] Dixie Blankenship Firestone (Bo) ~ BD 07/03, FA class 3/30/1970 

62 Juniper Dr. NE, Rome, GA 30161 ~ H: (706) 291.9215, C: (706) 506.9215, xflygirl05@gmail.com 

[R] Sharon Huber Goscinski (John) ~ BD 07/25, FA class 10/2/1973 

166 S. Maple St., Palatine, IL 60067 ~ H: (847) 359.3592, C: (224) 532.1421, sharonsu166@comcast.net 

[R] Andrea Thompkins Jordan ~ BD 12/08, FA class 8/20/1973 

5375 Roswell Rd. - #B2, Atlanta, GA 30342 ~ andcorjor@gmail.com 

[R] Michelle Davis Reed (Mark) ~ BD 11/10, FA class 9/23/1972 

97 Admirals Point Cir., Dawsonville, GA 30534 ~ H: (706) 216.3550, C: (404) 216.1900, Mickereed@gmail.com 

[R] MaryLou Uslan Seedorff (Mark) ~ BD 10/23, FA class 5/4/1981 

2862 Baccurate Ct., Marietta, GA 30062 ~ C: (770) 315.1830, seedorff1@gmail.com 

[R] Dale Goff Staab (Tom) ~ BD 09/01, FA class 7/1/1968 

757 Hibbard Rd., Wilmette, IL 60091 ~ dalestaab!!04@gmail.com 
 

mailto:sszino45@gmail.com
mailto:tsmodi@bellsouth.net,%20(404)
mailto:sszino45@gmail.com
mailto:jessica.deines@delta.com


 
www.deltaclippedwings.org 

2015‐2016 MEMBERSHIP YEAR  
(September 2015 through June 2016) 

Delta Clipped Wings, Inc. (DCW) is a 501(c)(3) organization based in Atlanta, GA.  Founded by John Sutton, 
Superintendent of Passenger Service, and former stewardess, Jan Fairchild Jones, Delta Clipped Wings has 
been charity based since its inception in 1957. 

We are an amazing group of former and active Delta flight attendants who share a common bond through our 
memories and experiences while working in the In-Flight Service Department. 

This commonality provides a rich environment of friendship as we once again "work together" during our 
fundraising events in support of our four charities:  CURE Childhood Cancer; Ladies Day Fund, Inc.; Noah's Ark 
Animal Sanctuary and The Breast Cancer Research Foundation.  

Activities are scheduled from September through June with a summer break during July and August.  Members 
receive a monthly newsletter, "The Briefing Sheet" and a printed membership directory. 

Membership dues support our annual operating expenses while our fundraising proceeds are distributed 
wholly between our charities. 

Dues:  $25.00        Check: ____________   (Keep this portion for your records)  
Make checks payable/mail to:  Delta Clipped Wings, Inc., PO Box 19773, Atlanta, GA 30325-9773 

Dues paid after May 1st will be applied to the following membership year. 
To ensure "RED BOOK" directory listing, please submit your information and dues by OCTOBER 31st. 

~ TO RENEW ON LINE, visit our website at www.deltaclippedwings.org ~ 

- - -- ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ (Print clearly) ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ cut ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ (Mail the bottom portion) ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ cut ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ (Print clearly) ‐ ‐ ‐ - - - - - - 

Dues:  $25.00 2015 - 2016 MEMBERSHIP YEAR Check #:  ________ 

NAME:  ______________________________________________________________           ( _____ /______) 
 (First or nickname)                                          (Maiden)                                           (Last)                                            (Birthday - mm/dd ) 

ADDRESS:  _________________________________________________       FLYING STATUS:  ____________ 
              (A = active, R = retired) 

CITY:  ___________________________________  STATE:   _________  ZIP:  ___________   

FA CLASS:________________________________ EMPLOYEE #:  ___________________________________ 
                                                         (mm/dd/yyyy)                                                                        (Required for NEW members for employee verification) 

HOME PHONE:  ____________________________    CELL PHONE:  _________________________________ 

EMAIL:  ____________________________________________    SPOUSE:  ___________________________    
(The above personal data will be published in the DCW directory if received by October 31st) 

WOULD YOU LIKE: 

To receive your newsletter via EMAIL?    YES ______    NO ______ 

To receive time sensitive DCW & general Delta informational news via EMAIL?    YES ______  NO ______ 

Make check payable/mail to:  Delta Clipped Wings, Inc., PO Box 19773, Atlanta, GA 30325-9773 
(Form revised July 2015) 



DCW HOLIDAY BAZAAR EVENT REGISTRATION FORM 

DEADLINE: October 23, 2015 

 

NAME______________________________________________________ 

 
Address or Email_____________________________________________ 

 

Contact Number___________________  DCW Member?______________ 

 

DCW Sponsor (If not a DCW Member)____________________________ 

 

Type of Items Being Sold_______________________________________ 

 

Number of Tables Needed_____: 6 Foot_____ 8 Foot______(if available) 

***If Needed – Do you have tables of your own to bring ~ Yes__No__*** 

Electrical Outlet Needed ~ Yes__________    No_________  

Types of Payment Accepted (cash, check or credit card)______________ 

REQUIREMENTS FOR ALL BAZAAR VENDORS 

6:30 – 9:00am 

9:30am 

10:00am 

Vendors Check In and Set Up 

Vendors MUST be set up and ready for business 

Bazaar Opens for Business 

 

VENDORS MUST: 

1. Reserve and purchase your own lunch by deadline date. 

2. Tables are $10 each for non-DCW members.  DCW members get 1st 

table complimentary, then $10/each after first table. 

3. Make a $50 donation of cash, check, or “equal amount” item for March 

Fundraiser/Silent Auction.     

Note: When each Vendor arrives the morning of the Bazaar they will 

check-in at the designated entrance, give payment for their table(s) and 

give their $50 donation before entering to set-up.   

Fax: 770-569-9887      Email: flygirlroy@yahoo.com    Cell: 770-855-5476 

U.S. Mail: RoyAnne Donnelly, 1950 Buford Dam Rd, Unit 503, Cumming, 
GA 30041 

 

 




